
1/18/2017 Re: Council File 16-1356 Prohibition on the Exhibit of Wild or Exotic Animals for Entertainment or Amusement - adam.lid@lacity.org - City of Los Angele...

DAVID RYU
L.A. CITY COUNCILMEMBER

Nicholas Greif
Director of Policy & Legislation 
Office: 213.473.7004 
www.davidrvu.lacitv.ora

On Wed, Jan 18, 2017 at 12:37 PM, Smith Alan <asmith@zaa.ora> wrote:
Messrs Lid and Greif:

Here is some additional information relative to our organization including our specific request for modification of the 
proposed ordinance to avoid damage to our educational outreach offerings. In the letter on the front two pages of o 
submission we are asking for an exemption for our accredited institutions that so many other jurisdictions have recen 
allowed on the same basis as other national zoological accrediting institutions. Our members are not creating the 
problems which have been publicly attributed to the need for this legislation.

Please let us know if you have any questions before, during or after a hearing on this ordinance is set.

Respectfully, 
Alan Smith

Alan B. Smith 
State Legislative Director 
Zoological Association of America 
Phone: f6141893-9999
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